
 
 

 

 

18 August 2016 

 

 

Keston Ruxton 

Manager, Input Methodologies Review 

Regulation Branch 

Commerce Commission 

Wellington 

 

By email: im.review@comcom.govt.nz 

 

Dear Keston 

 

IM Review: Draft Decision Cross Submission and Draft Determinations Submission 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to respond to the following as part of the Commerce Commission’s 

(Commission’s) review of input methodologies (IM Review): 

 
- submissions on the Commission’s draft decision of 16 June 2016 (draft decision); and 

 
- draft amendments to the Input Methodologies Determination and Information Disclosure 

Determination, issued 22 June 2016 (draft determinations) 

  

Wellington Airport has participated in the development of the New Zealand Airports Association submissions 

on the above, and supports the points made in those submissions. 

  

Please note that the close timings of the draft decision and draft determinations has meant that we have had 

less time than we would have liked to fully consider the draft determinations.   However, we expect that any 

unexpected or inadvertent matters can be addressed during the upcoming technical consultation phase. 

 

If you have any questions in relation to this submission please contact me at martin@wlg.aero. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

 

 

Martin Harrington 

Chief Financial Officer 

mailto:martin@wlg.aero

